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SVPS Headlines

Key Dates
Date Time What’s happening & Additional Information
12.02.25 | 2:45pm Y4 Parent Dean Field Meeting — main hall
13.02.25 | School Day Winning House Non-Uniform
14.02.25 | School Day Safer Internet Day
14.02.25 | School Day FOSVPS Break the Rules Day — see page 2

NSPCC MATHS DAY 2025

This Friday, we had the pleasure of hosting our annual NSPCC Number Day! We had a
launch assembly with a great ‘higher or lower’ activity. In our year groups, we then pitted
ourselves against each other in our houses completing a range of challenges to find the
overall winner. Lots of amazing Maths happening and some healthy competition. This is all
raising awareness for the amazing work that the NSPCC does to support children.

The winning house will be announced on our school Facebook page and the date of their
reward own clothes day. Also, keep an eye open for photos!




Drop & Go Timings

Drop & Go Doors Open at 8:30am

Wooden Side Gate

This gate will be unlocked at 8:40 and 3pm
Red Gates

These gates are opened at 8:40pm and 3:15pm

On Friday 31st January our A Team girls played a
SVPS.

We got off to a slow start, but once we warmed
up, we started to play some lovely football. Our
movement on the ball and passing was great, with
lots of shots on goal. Swindon Village went on to
win the match 8 - 3.

Well done to; Harriet, Zofia, Mia, Rosie, Naimh,
Laura, Aalyiah, Evie and Arabella. Thank you to all
the parents, grandparents and staff who came
along to watch and support.

football match against Rowanfield Junior School, at

() GLOUCESTERSHIRE
Young Photographer of the Year 2025

We invite all Gloucestershire pupils to
enter ONE Image - any subject

g PRIMARY & SECONDARY AWARDS
s FIRST PRIZE £70
& RUNNER UP CASH PRIZES

Best Secondary & Primary School Entry
GYP TROPHY

Each pupil may submit one digital image,
either in colour or menochrome. The whole
image must have been photographed by the
pupil. The image needs to have a title.

All entries should be emailed to Mrs Bayntun.
kbayntun@swindonvillage. gloucs.sch.uk

Closing date: Friday 28" February
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? Rules to 'be },.-'br*o](efm
NgwW! 1. | NO PUDDINGS BEFORE MAINS

2. NO SWEET SNACKS FOR BREAK/LUNCH

3. NO NAIL VARNISH/TEMPORARY TATTOOS
ngw! 4. NO TRAINERS

5., NO CRAZY HAIR

6.l NO SQUASH IN WATER BOTTLES
Ngw! 7. NO CUDDLY TEDDIES (SMALL ONLYD)

£2 TO BREAK AS MANY OF
THE 7 AS YOU LIKE!

SCHOOL UNIFORM MUST BE WORN

Please bring the money in on the day to your teacher.
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Come and join Sam Stocken, E ON
Educational Consultant, from For B Y D
The Child LTD, to celebrate what

you are doing well. THE
You will also have the
opportunity to pick up tips with SCHOOL
how to support your child
outside of school and hear from GATE
a specialist of '‘Behaviour As
Communication’
AP Wednesday 26th February 2025

@ 5.45 p.m. - 7.15 p.m.

Refreshments available
*Free raffle!*

Swindon Village Primary School
Church Road, Swindon Village,
Cheltenham, GLOS, GL51 QP

This is open to all parents/carers
whose children attend the school

All enquiries to:

www.forthechild.co.uk IR  EvERYTHING
forthechild21@outlook.com “olpn CHANGES
(07494) 709202 o

PARKING — DROP Off & PICK UP

THINK

¥ parci
[ Vou couto ENONIGE AL LTS

We receive numerous emails on a
weekly basis from local residents
who are claiming that their drive
ways are being blocked. Local police
have been informed and will be
randomly checking where people
are parking. Local residents are also
reporting any vehicles.

Please can all parents think about
where they are parking at drop off
and pick up.
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We are funding this event so therefore there
is no cost to parents @ This event is to
replace the parent coffee morning on
Thursday 13" Feb — which is now cancelled.
Mrs O’Leary and Mrs Brown will be available
at the event.
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World Book Day & Writing
Competition

An advance warning that World Book
Day is on Thursday 6" March, and the
deadline for the Swindon Village
Writing Competition is Wednesday
26" February.

Please see the email sent earlier today
with all the details.




Netball Tournament

On Thursday our girls’ netball team played all their league matches in the format of a
tournament, here at SVPS.

There were 5 schools in total. SVPS lost their first match by just one goal, although it was
very close. We went on to win all the rest and the last match was 16 - 0.

It was a great afternoon of netball in the sunshine. They all played very well, showing great
skill, teamwork, determination and passion. We finished top of the group on goal difference,
so won their league.

Well done to: Rosie, Sophie, Arabella, Mia, Zofia, Laura, and Lydia. Thanks also to Mrs Ellis
and Poppy from Year 6 who helped me throughout the afternoon, and the parents who

came to support. Mrs Brown @
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